Snack-Bar Open This Sunday

Members of the Y will be glad to know that the Y snack bar will open again this Sunday, November 18, with Mrs. Olive Sklarsky in charge, after being shut down since last Spring. Mrs. Sklarsky comes to the Y with experience in the food business. For the past three years she has been operating a snack bar and restaurant in New York.

Mrs. Sklarsky promises a full line of home-cooked soups, sand-wiches, salads, short orders, pastries of all kinds, fountain drinks, including sodas, sundaes and milk shakes. Also on hand will be candies and other confections, potato chips, pretzels and miscellaneous nasherei. Special attention will be given to luncheons, after-meeting refreshments, children's parties and service to organizations.

Members of the Y and their friends will find the snack bar on the main floor off the lobby a delightful place to enjoy a quick snack or a leisurely meal. Mrs. Sklarsky will welcome suggestions and will be very happy to greet everyone.